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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 27th January 2023 

Medical Needs 

We all have a duty to keep our children safe in respect of their medical needs and medicines 

in school. Please make sure you keep us informed of any changes to your child’s medical 

needs. Copies of updated Care Plans should be sent to school as soon as possible. 

Also don’t forget, we are a ‘nut free’ school! 

Kindly keep this in mind if you send any food in to school whether it be a packed lunch, a 

snack or a class treat. 

Thank you 

Our Christian values: Friendship, Love, Kindness, Self-Control, Forgiveness and Respect.  

We are keeping Mrs Barrett in our thoughts and prayers and sending our love at this 

difficult time. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Operation Encompass. 

We are an Operation Encompass School, 

supporting child victims of domestic 

abuse.  

Please visit operationencompass.org for 

more information.  

 

 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead for this 

school is: Debbie Davis and the Deputy 

Safeguarding Lead is Carole Kennerley.  

Contact No: 01484 609818. Email:   

head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   or 

office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is 

experiencing abuse or neglect please contact: 

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  

01484 456848.                                                         

For more information about safeguarding children 

visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 
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